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April 13, 2010 

 

TO:  Judy Arnold, President 

  Susan Adams 

  Hal Brown 

  Charles McGlashan 

 

FROM: Steve Kinsey 

 

RE: Resolution of Commendation for Kay Clements, longstanding manager of KWMR Radio 

Station, after 15 years of service 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Please join me in honoring Kay Clements for her outstanding leadership and community service in the 

arena of radio services in West Marin.   

 

In 1995 Kay worked with a group of enthusiastic volunteer radio enthusiasts to create an essential 

service for the rural areas of West Marin – KWMR radio station.  She then served at the helm of the 

organization for 15 years as its manager, forming its non-profit structure, raising funds, managing staff, 

pursuing expanded service areas, improving programming to include local character, interests and issues 

in the form of diverse music and news reporting, enabling emergency radio services, updating equipment 

and staying abreast of current technology, grappling with federal agencies regarding frequencies and 

diverse regulations, and more.   

 

I would appreciate your support in authorizing our Board President to sign the attached commendation, 

so that we may appropriately thank this wonderful community leader for her passion and dedication.  

 

Sincerely, 

Steve Kinsey 

Supervisor, District Four 
 


